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Governor’s Veterans Advisory Council meet Dec. 13, at the National 

Hispanic Cultural Center in Albuquerque for quarterly meeting 
 

ALBUQUERQUE — The Governor’s Veterans Advisory Council is scheduled to 

convene on December 13th at the National Hispanic Cultural Center in 

Albuquerque. The quarterly meeting will take place from 9 a.m. to noon in 

the El Salon Ortega Room, located at 1701 Fourth Street SW. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend the session, where the eleven-

member council, consisting of veterans and experts in veterans' issues, will 

share valuable insights. The council plays a crucial role in identifying and 

addressing service gaps, highlighting areas for improvement, and devising 

innovative strategies to promote the well-being of New Mexico's veterans. 

Your participation is encouraged to contribute to this important discussion. 

 

The New Mexico Department of Veterans’ Services (DVS) provides support 

and services to New Mexico’s 144,134 veterans and their families. DVS treats 

every veteran, regardless of their rank achieved during military service, with 

the respect and gratitude befitting someone who has served our country. We 

strive every day to live up to our agency’s official motto: Serving Those Who 

Served. 
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